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Weekly News - Friday 4th December 2020 

Year 5 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly this week, we would like to ask for a little help with our upcoming                             
DT project. We need some brown cardboard boxes (such as Amazon                     
often uses - other delivery companies are available!). We will be cutting                       
these up into smaller pieces, so feel free to flatten before sending one in with your child. If you                                     
can help, please send one in from Monday 7th December. Thank you. 

Secondly, next week all children can ​wear their Christmas jumpers to school on ​Friday 11th                             
December to support Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day appeal. In addition, we                         
have been asked that Year 5 ​bring in a Christmas jumper to wear on Thursday 10th                               
December. The reason for this is that we will be recording our Christmas songs that afternoon.                               
I should stress that the children should wear school uniforms that Thursday, but bring the                             
jumper with them in their bags. This is all optional! Please do not feel you must go and buy                                     
anything new. Thanks again for your help. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

English 

We have started a new unit of work in English based on the book ‘Cosmic’ by Frank Cottrell 
Boyce. The children love the story and have been very enthusiastic in lessons. 
 
Maths 

In maths, we have begun work on negative numbers. 
 
Foundation Subjects 

The children have been exploring the very challenging concept of the seasons in our Earth,                             
Sun and Moon Science topic and we have been exploring land use and location in our                               
Geography lessons. 
 

Notices & Reminders 

See above! 

 

 


